
 Dear Members, 

Thank you so much to Andy and his helpers for everything that was achieved during the working 

week, and also to Yvonne and Val for their continuing work organising the wardrobe.  Special 

thanks also go to Yvonne for all her hard work over the years as she stands down as our Bar Man-

ager, and a warm welcome to Nigel and Amanda who have taken on the role – we hope you will 

give them your support. We have made some changes to membership renewal dates, in order to 

simplify things. We are extending this year's renewal until December 2012. Thereafter, renewals will 

be at the beginning of every year, i.e. from January to December, which we’re hoping will make it 

easier for people. So, after renewing now in time for the October production you won't have to pay 

again until January 2013. Full details when you renew. See you at the theatre! 
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Edwardian Musical Evening 

Friday 9th & Saturday 10th September 
7.30pm 

As part of the Mistley Church Hall  

Centenary celebrations 

Join members of the Manifest, and friends for an 
evening of Song, Dance, Poetry, Comedy,  

Sketches and Recitation 

To be held at Mistley Church Hall  

Tickets £5 (Includes interval drinks) 

Please call Kate Sheffield on 01206 397127 

 

The Manifest Theatre 

NEW COMMITTEE  

Thanks to all those who attended the AGM; we are 
pleased once again to have a full committee. Caro-
line Roberts, Chairman; Andy Terry, Vice Chairman; 
Patience Ling, Treasurer; Cathy Kalaher, Secretary; 
Viv Wheatley, Membership Secretary; John Roberts, 
Publicity; Amanda/Nigel Rowe, Bar Manager, June 
Wheeler, Social Secretary. Ordinary Members: Liz 
Porter, Sue Halsey, Gordon Prior, Alan Wheeler, 
Yvonne Cobbold and Chris Sadd. Ali Mercer has 
stepped down and we would like to thank her for her 
work over the past year. 

Daphne Du Maurier’s  

‘REBECCA’  
Directed by John Roberts 

 

When a naive young woman marries a rich widower 

and settles in his mansion, she finds the memory of 

his first wife maintaining a grip on her husband and 
the servants.  

 

25th to 29th October 2011 7.30pm 
 

Box Office opens Saturday 8th October 
10.30am to 12noon and will then be 

open Monday and Wednesday evenings 
7.30-9pm & Saturday mornings 10.30am 

to 12 noon 

Koffee, Kake & Karaoke  

Friday 30th September 7.30pm 

In aid of Macmillan Cancer Support 

Enjoy an evening of music, entertainment and 

karaoke and raise money for a great cause. 

Tickets £5 Includes Coffee or Tea & Cake 

HANGERS! 
Yvonne and Val are doing a fantastic job reorganising 

the wardrobe and have put out a request for more 

hangers please - particularly those suitable for skirts. If 

you can help please drop any hangers down to the 

theatre or call 01206 391309. MANY THANKS! 

‘Are You Being Served?’ 

To be directed by Kerry King 

Production dates: February 2012 

Read Through: Monday 7th November 7.30pm 

Auditions: Wednesday 9th November 7.30pm  

For more info call Kerry on 01206 391435 

kerrykingma@yahoo.co.uk 


